
CORRECTED 

CANCELLATION   NOTICE 
 

THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS REGULAR MEETING 

 

SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2022 

 

AT 7:00 PM 

 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

 

NEXT RETULAR MEETING SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 12, 2022 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: The FD Paid Staff Subcommittee will also not be meeting on 

September 14, 2022. 

 
 

 


